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Greetings. I am a behavioral health counselor, a Licensed Clinical Social Worker. I 

have been providing services to OHP clients for several years. The comprehensive 

medical and mental health care that my state insurance clients receive makes them 

decidedly more resilient and stable and increases their overall wellness and ability to 

function. I would like all Oregonians to have this care and security. The Governance 

Board is an important step on the path to Universal Health Care in Oregon. 

Investment in our citizens health tells every Oregonian they matter --And That 

Matters.  Thanks You, Anya Valsamakis 


